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Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 
 
Tel 020 7974 4444 
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Mr Robert Savage 

   

Robert Savage Associates 
 11 Eton Garages  
Lancaster Grove  
London   
NW3 4PE 

Application Ref: 2017/2922/NEW 
 Please ask for:  John Diver 

Telephone: 020 7974 6368 
 
16 June 2017 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

 
Address:  
4 Elizabeth Mews 
London 
NW3 4TL 

 
Proposal: Excavation of basement below the existing footprint of the dwelling (C3) to 
provide additional habitable space. 
 
I am writing to inform you that following your request your application was withdrawn by the 
Council on 16 June 2017. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
John Diver 
Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Supporting Communities 
 
London Borough of Camden 
2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
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